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10 November 2020 

Recycling Collection 
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2 November 2020 

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORT LICENSING SERVICES 

Please be advised that Department of Transport licensing services at 

the Shire office will be unavailable between 12 and 4pm on 

FRIDAY 6 NOVEMBER  

We recommend if you are travelling from 

a distance to get licensing completed 

please call the Shire office on 9685 1202 

before travelling to ensure licensing 

services are available on that day.  

 

 

SPORTING CLUB AND COMMUNITY GROUP INFORMATION 

It is the time of year for AGM's! 

Don't forget to let us know your updated committee contact details. This 

will ensure we can send any relevant information to your club/

group.  Please see a copy of the Club Contact Update Form in this 

edition of the newsletter to be completed and returned to the Shire via 

post – PO Box 20 BENCUBBIN WA 6477 or email to the Community 

Development Officer at cdo@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au  

 

ADMINISTRATION STAFFING CHANGES 

Due to Jack Walker’s retirement we have made some staffing changes 

in the Shire’s administration.  Meg Wyatt will be moving into the role of 

Regulatory Officer. Meg has been the Shire’s Customer Service Officer  

for nearly 2 years now and is looking forward to the challenges of her 

new role.   We welcome Miss Lucia Scari into the role of Customer 

Service Officer. Lucia has a wealth of customer service experience from 

her time working with the Bendigo Bank in Mukinbudin. 

mailto:cdo@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au


 

We wish Lucia all the best in her time with the Shire and please feel free to introduce yourself and 
make her feel welcome next time you are in the office.  

 

JACK’S RETIREMENT CELEBRATIONS 

On Thursday 29 October Jack Walker’s colleagues 

joined him at the Bencubbin Sports Club to celebrate his 

retirement and wish him well in his not so busy days 

ahead.  Gifts and speeches were presented and all 

enjoyed a tasty meal prepared by the Club volunteers.  

 

Please note, mobile number 0429 851 318 is the 

number you can call to contact the Shire’s Regulatory 

Officer, Meg Wyatt.  Jack is no longer contactable on 

this number and can be contacted using his personal 

number 0439 488 235.  

 

MENTAL HEALTH WEEK EVENTS 

The Shire of Mt Marshall was grateful to partner with the 

Bencubbin and Beacon Community Resource Centre’s 

to support events being run as part of Mental Health 

Week 2020 (10-17
th
 October).   

Saturday 17
th
 October saw 9 participants arrive at 

Beacon Central to travel by bus to Di Hitchinson’s The 

Loving Larder home north of Dowerin.   Those who 

attended gained a wealth of knowledge on how to live a toxin free life.  Well done to the Beacon 

Central Staff for organising a great event that was enjoyed by all who attended.   

 

In the evening a crowd of 22 participants came together at the Bencubbin Recreation Complex to 

participate in a local drawing class run by local artist Philippa Gillet (AlchemyArt).  The evening 

was about trying something new and learning new skills.  I think all the participants were very 

surprised at what they produced under the wonderful guidance of Philippa.  Well done to the 

Bencubbin Community Resource Centre on organising a great event. 

BEYOND BLUE-1300 224 636 

LIFELINE-13 11 14 

WHEATBELT AGCARE-9046 5091 


